An Roinn Sldinte
Department of Health

Circular 14/2018

29th November 2018

To: Rosarii Mannion, National Director of Human Resources, HSE
CEOs of the NCSSBs

Re: Domestic Subsistence Allowances

Dear Sir/Madam

| am directed by the Minister for Public Expenditure and Reform to inform you about a review of the standard
rates of subsistence allowance in Ireland.

1. General

The Department of Public Expenditure and Reform have issued the following circular which is effective from 1
October 2018;

i) Circular 18/2018: Domestic Subsistence Allowances
2. Queries

All employee queries should be directed to the relevant employer.

3. Circulation

The contents of this circular should be brought to the attention of all HR managers, payroll staff and all
employees of the HSE, Section 38 agencies and the NCSSBs.

Yours sincerely,

‘Sorcha Murraf;
Principal Offider
National HR Unit
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